
Penfield Strikers 
Non Resident Policy 

 
 
 

 
It is the intent of the Penfield Strikers that our teams be composed of residents of the 
Town of Penfield.  
 
Official Policy:  
The Penfield Strikers exist first and foremost to support girls from the town of Penfield. The 
Strikers have established the following policy to define who is considered a resident for these 
purposes:  

1. Anyone who lives within the borders of the Town of Penfield.  
2. Anyone who goes to school located within the borders of the Town of Penfield.  
3. Anyone from an adjoining or nearby town/village that does not have a team to 

play for.  
If a player meets one of these criteria and they tryout for a Striker team they are to be kept 
ahead of any other player who does not meet one of these criteria.  
 
A non-resident will be placed on the appropriate team based on her tryout and skill level so long 
as a resident player is able to be placed on a team at that age level.  
 
Grandfather Clause: Any player who is rostered on a Striker team the previous year may still be 
rostered the following year as if she meets the residency requirements and provided she makes 
the team. 
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